

January 25, 2017

Dear :

Re: Access to Information Request #2017-008 – City Employee WCB Claims related to Paving Projects

This is further to your access to information request received by the City on January 23, 2017, quoted as follows:

"Please provide the number of Workers Compensation Claims submitted by City of Regina employees working on paving projects. Please note – we are not asking for any individual claims, but rather the total number of claims. Please provide the totals for the following years: 2014, 2015 and 2016."

The response to your request is as follows:

2014 - 2 Claims

2015 - 1 Claim

2016 - 3 Claims

If you wish to exercise your right to request a review of this decision, you may do so by completing a Request for Review form and forwarding it to the Saskatchewan Information and Privacy Commissioner within one year of this notice. A copy of this form can be found at http://www.qp.gov.sk.ca/documents/Forms/L27-1R1-B.pdf or you may contact the Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner at 306-787-8350.

Please be advised responses to requests are published on the Regina Open Data website at the City's discretion. All information/data is handled in accordance with LAFOIPP. Your identity as the applicant is protected. Published requests will be available on the Open Data website at http://open.regina.ca/ after a minimum of three to five business days following release to you.



If you have any questions, please contact Darlene Loucks at 306-777-7070 or by email at lafoipp@regina.ca.

Yours truly,

Erna Hall

Deputy City Clerk, Council Support

EH/del